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Public Utility Commission of Texas 
Central Records 
P.O. Box 13326 
Austin, TX 78711-3326 

Public Utility Commission of Texas 
Central Records 
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Austin, TX 78701 

Ann Wilson First Name: Last Name: 

936-635-2490 Phone Number: Fax Number: 

Address, City, State: 1112 Canuela Way Justin, TX 76247 

I am NOT requesting to intervene in this proceeding. As a PROTESTOR, I understand the following: 

• I am NOT a party to this case; 

• My comments are not considered evidence in this case; and 

• I have no further obligation to participate in the proceeding. 

Please check one of the following: 

~I own property with a habitable structure located near one or more of the utility's proposed routes for a 
transmission line. 

~ One or more of the utility's proposed routes would cross my property. 

~ Other. Please describe and provide comments. You may attach a separate page, if necessary. 

Opposed all routes with links J22, Ll, I22 

Signature of person submitting comments: 

Uph Date: 07/19/2023 

Last Revised: October 27th, 2021 



July 19th, 2023 

Public Utility Commission of Texas 
Central Records 
Attn: Filing Clerk 
1701 N Congress Ave 
P.O. Box 13326 
Austin, TX 78711-3326 

Dear Commission, 

This letter is in protest of the Ramhorn Hill- Dunham 345kV Transmission Line Project proposed near the 
Wildflower Ranch neighborhood in Denton County. More specifically routes J22, Ll and I22. We recently 
moved to this neighborhood, and it is distressing to learn the proposed route could bring lines through 
our community. 

We chose to invest in this community because of the abundance of natural foliage, trees, and the 
proximity to wildlife. The neighborhood already has natural trails, parks, and pools for our children to 
enjoy. 

I am protesting for a multitude of reasons. The primary reason is potential damage to our property 
values that the proposed routes would incur. While I'm sure you all do fine jobs, it is no secret that 
power lines are ugly, and most people don't want to live within view of them. The proposed lines would 
also mar the natural habitat and displace wildlife, who are already somewhat displaced by the growth in 
housing in this area. It is also of specific concern that livestock graze in the area near where the 
proposed lines would run. Potential placement of lines on these routes are also a health and safety 
concern, specifically with its proximity to the school being built in the community. 

This is an area of significant housing and development growth, and while I understand the line would be 
beneficial, it is not in the best interest of the local community or surrounding communities that these 
lines run these routes. 

Nhank youA. 

Ann Wilson 

07/19/2023 


